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When: 25 May 2012

10 Ella St. Blackstone

The official  launch of the project announced by the Haenke Foundation, the Mineworkers Trust
and the State Member for Bundamba, Jo-Ann Miller. Also attending was Local Councillor Bruce
Casos. Also attending were a number of retired coal miners workers. Information about this
project can be viewed here .
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